
 
NOTICE NO. 2 

 
C19123 - Cerone Division Boiler & Propane Tank Replacement 

 
SOLICITATION SYSTEM CHANGE 

 
 
 
Please be advised that as of December 1, 2020 VTA will be using a new solicitation system called 
e-Procure. Any new addenda, Q&A and notices for this contract will be issued using the new 
system. Just as the old system, e-Procure will notify you of any newly issued documents. Please 
watch for any new notifications from e-Procure which may have a slightly different format or 
appearance. 
 
 
Regards. 
 
 
 
 


